
 

SynCom Media Group, Inc. 
4056 W. 107

th
 Court, Westminster, CO 80031 

(303) 593-1433  

syncommedia@msn.com 

 

 

June 29, 2009 

 

SynCom Media Group, Inc., licensee of K63AB has received notice that the proposed facility for K61AA   

is predicted to cause interference to FCC file 20070703ABO.  By way of this letter, the licensee of 

K63AB acknowledges that it will accept any interference caused by the proposed facilitiesof this 

application or any amendment thereof. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact me at the phone 

number listed. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Christopher Blair 

 


